
Local Covid-19 
Protection Levels

The Scottish Government’s 
five-tier Strategic Framework 
aims to suppress Coronavirus 
across the country with local 
targeted measures. 

Level 0 represents the closest we  
can get to normality without a 
vaccine, whilst Level 4 measures 
are close to a return to a full 
lockdown. 

The Covid-19 protection levels 
are reviewed regularly.  
Click here, enter your postcode 
and find out what you can and 
cannot do. 

Through and out of the  
Coronavirus crisis, WCS will have 
public health measures in place 
for the limited number of staff 
and students on campus. Please 
adhere to the rules when on 
campus and, wherever you are, 
remember FACTs:

   Face coverings
   Avoid crowded places
   Clean your hands regularly
   Two-metre distance
   Self-isolate and book a test 	

	 if you have symptoms

It is vital that we stick to the 
rules, suppress the virus and  
protect our college community.

Keep up-to-date with the College’s  
plans for a safe, phased return 
to our campuses by visiting the 
staff and student intranets. 

MEASURES

 	 Indoor socialising: 8 people, 3 households
 	 Outdoor socialising: 15 people, 5 households
 	 No non-essential travel to Level 3/4 areas
 	 Schools, colleges and universities are open
 	 Avoid car sharing with people outside household
 	 Workplaces are open, but homeworking remains the default option 	

	 wherever possible

 	 Indoor socialising: 6 people, 2 households
 	 Outdoor socialising: 6 people, 2 households
 	 No non-essential travel to Level 3/4 areas
 	 Schools, colleges and universities are open
 	 Avoid car sharing with people outside household
 	 Workplaces are open, but homeworking remains the default option 	

	 wherever possible

 	 Indoor socialising is not permitted
 	 Outdoor socialising: 6 people, 2 households
 	 No non-essential travel to Level 3/4 areas
 	 Schools are open with enhanced protective measures
 	 Colleges and universities are open
 	 Avoid car sharing with people outside household
 	 Workplaces are open, but homeworking remains the default option 	

	 wherever possible

 	 Indoor socialising is not permitted
 	 Outdoor socialising: 6 people, 2 households
 	 No non-essential travel into or out of the Level 3 area
 	 Schools are open with enhanced protective measures
 	 Colleges and universities are open with restricted blended learning  	

	 models in place
 	 Avoid public transport and car sharing with people outside house	

	 hold wherever possible
 	 Workplaces are open, but homeworking remains the default option 	

	 wherever possible

 	 Indoor socialising is not permitted
 	 Outdoor socialising: 6 people, 2 households
 	 No non-essential travel into or out of the Level 4 area
 	 Schools are open with enhanced and targeted measures in place 
 	 Colleges and universities are open with restricted blended learning 	

	 models in place
 	 Avoid public transport and car sharing with people outside house	

	 hold wherever possible
 	 Only essential indoor workplaces are open, along with outdoor 	

	 workplaces in certain sectors
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https://www.gov.scot/check-local-covid-level/

